

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter!

If you aren't receiving notifications of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child's class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you.

Best Wishes,

Mr Cresswell and Miss Seedhouse

Girls Football Team – County Runners-up!

Yesterday afternoon the Base 3 Girls Football Team went to Burton-Joyce to play the cup final against Carnarvon Primary. They played incredibly well, showing outstanding sportsmanship throughout the game. Although Carnarvon won the game 2-0, we couldn't be prouder of how well the girls played, and they should all be incredibly proud of themselves for getting to the finals! Well done girls – runners-up in the county cup!

Thank you to Mr. Sanders for his passion and commitment and for helping the girls to get all the way through to the finals!



Upcoming Events

July 10

Afternoon and evening performances

July 11

Afternoon and evening performances (evening performance TBC)

July 12

Evening performance (TBC)

July 13

Reports home to parents. PTA end of year disco

July 16

Base 3 DT Day

July 16

Rattle and Roll Performance PTA meeting – 8pm at the Peartree.

July 17

2:30pm Y6 Leavers Assembly

July 19

3:30pm Y6 Leavers BBQ

July 20

Last day of the term

Sports Week Fun

The children had a great time in Sports Week and were able to experience many different sports. There are some great photos on the Crossdale blog, which you can access via the website or by using the link below:

https://crossdaleschool.wordpress.com/

Update for Jupiter

As you may be aware, Jupiter (Y2) has spent some time in hospital over the last few months, but we are pleased to let you know that he has now returned home to continue his recovery there. We are all sending lots of positive well wishes your way Jupiter; stay strong!

Summer Production and England Football!

The children are very nearly ready to present to you their summer production of Aladdin! As you know, we have scheduled performances for Tuesday afternoon and evening, and Wednesday afternoon and evening.

However, if the England football team get through their next match on Saturday, we are aware that their following match clashes with our Wednesday evening performance. With this in mind and knowing that a majority of our pupils and their families will wish to watch the England game, if England get through to play on Wednesday, we will move our Wednesday evening performance to Thursday evening instead. We will send a text on Monday confirming the dates and times of performances to make sure everything is clear.

End of year Disco

Your child / children should have today brought home a leaflet detailing information and a reply slip for the end of year disco on Friday 13th July. If they have not brought this home, information can be found in the 'latest news' section of the blog.

Keeping our children safe.

How do you start conversations with your children about 'difficult' subjects that you need to have if you want to keep your child/children safe? Take a look at the guidance on the NSPCC Website:

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventingabuse/keeping-children-safe/talkingabout-difficult-topics/

Reach for the stars!

Well done to the children who have completed their stamp charts over the past couple of weeks:

Reception: Alfie, Rosie, Caleb, Enzo, Charlie, Benja, Olivia, Archie, Ivy, James, Jack, Luca.

Year 1: Albert, Izzy

Year 3: Jacob

Year 6: Jasmine, Lucy

Roll of Honour

Please contact the school office, preferably by email marked 'Roll of Honour', if you would like to share the achievements of your children with the rest of the school community.

We love to hear about what they have been doing outside of school!

Page 2 of 2